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SUSPENSION OF PROCESSING OF OEC APPLICATIONS
OF WORKERS OF WATCHLISTED EMPLOYERS

Recent verified reports from Saudi Arabia indicate that hundreds of OFWs from four
employers, particularly the Mohammad Al Mojil Group, Al Bergash Contracting Co., the
Saudi Binladin Group and Saudi Oger Limited have not been paid their salaries and have
remained stranded in that country. In view of recent developments and concerns about the
welfare of their workers, these employers have been put on watchlist and the processing of
applications for OEC filed by workers intending to return to the afore-cited employers in the
Kingdom of Saudi Arabia has been suspended.

All concerned staff of the Balik-Manggagawa Assistance Center, the POEA Regional
and Extension Offices are hereby directed to effect such suspension and immediately inform
all concerned workers accordingly.

For the information and guidance of all concerned. j
— * \
SLEO J. CACDAC
Administrator
18 July 2016
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